Larry Joe Baer, President

P.O. Box 1594 Ashland KY 41105-1594 Phone: (606) 922-2506

Email: president@kpff.org

TO: Congressman Andy Barr

DATE: 10/25/2018

Dear Congressman Barr,

I am honored to inform you that the Executive Board of the Kentucky Professional Fire Fighters Assoc. has elected to endorse you in your bid to seek re-election to the United States House of Representatives, KY 6th Congressional District. Your support of Kentucky's fire fighters is appreciated and we look forward to working with you in the future. Please feel free to contact me if we can be of any service to your campaign.

Respectfully,

Larry Joe Baer II